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Call for Expression of Interest for the selection of a Contractor for the Project entitled
“Expansion of the Marine Works Infrastructure of Pier 6”.

“Thessaloniki Port Authority SA”, by decision of the Board of Directors of 30.12.2019,
announces the approval of the Call for Expression of Interest for the participation in the 1st
stage - Prequalification of the Tender Procedure to select a Contractor for the Project:
“Expansion of the Marine Works Infrastructure of Pier 6”.

After the completion of the 1%t Stage evaluation, within Q1 2020, it is expected that ThPA SA
will transmit to the Prequalified Candidates the Call for binding financial bids for the 2" Stage
of the Tender Procedure regarding the execution and completion of the entire Project
“Expansion of the Marine Works Infrastructure of Pier 6”.

This Project is the most important part of the Obligatory Investments undertaken by ThPA SA,
according to the Concession Agreement with the Hellenic Republic.



